


C Olsen <crosby.olsen@gmail.com>

Your signs are ready for pick up!
2 messages

Carla Lundgren <clundgren@bainbridgewa.gov> Wed, Aug 29, 2018 at 9:24 AM
To: "crosby.olsen@gmail.com" <crosby.olsen@gmail.com>
Cc: Ann Hillier <ahillier@bainbridgewa.gov>

Good Morning,

The signs for Proposed Land Use Action and Public Hearing permit number PLN51183 RUE are ready for pick up at City Hall.

Thank you.

Carla Lundgren

Administrative Specialist

www.bainbridgewa.gov

facebook.com/citybainbridgeisland/

206.780.3763

PLN51183 Notice of Application and SEPA Comment Period.pdf
44K

Crosby Olsen <crosby.olsen@gmail.com>
To: Carla Lundgren <clundgren@bainbridgewa.gov>
Cc: Ann Hillier <ahillier@bainbridgewa.gov>

The signs have been posted on the property. Due to depth of vegetation on the right of way I widened the path to the property line and posted both signs facing the right of way.  Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. Thank you. 

v/r

Crosby J. Olsen
C: 206-276-5818

On Aug 29, 2018, at 9:24 AM, Carla Lundgren <clundgren@bainbridgewa.gov> wrote:

Good Morning,

The signs for Proposed Land Use Action and Public Hearing permit number PLN51183 RUE are ready for pick up at City Hall.

Thank you.
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